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As we approach the upcoming holiday season, UCI 
Transportation is excited to announce the return of our 
complimentary Holiday Shuttle service! On select days, this 
popular service will run between UCI and John Wayne Airport 
or the Irvine Train Station. Take advantage of this convenient 
service when planning your trip home this holiday season. 
Space is limited; visit the T&DS website to make your Holiday 
Shuttle reservation today!

We would like to remind our Anteater community of the 
importance of maintaining mutual respect for one another, 
especially on shared campus pathways such as Ring Mall. 
Bicycles, scooters, and all devices must be walked during Ring 
Mall dismount zone hours, 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday. Additionally, skateboards, skate devices, and 
electric scooters are not to be ridden on the campus core. Be 
sure to always be aware of your surroundings and follow posted 
signage when traveling on campus.
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Students Ride Metrolink for Free

For a limited time, Metrolink is offering FREE train rides 
to UCI students with the Student Adventure Pass! Simply 
download the Metrolink mobile app and create an account 
using your UCI email address. Your Adventure Pass will load 
directly into your mobile ticket wallet. Then, show your digital 
pass and student ID each time you board the Metrolink train 
and enjoy free rides all throughout Southern California.

With the end of daylight savings time and the sun setting 
sooner, we are hosting our bike light giveaway to help 
Anteaters be visible while riding in the dark. Bicycle lights 
are required by law when riding at night and ensure that you 
remain visible to vehicles, other bicyclists, and pedestrians. 
Wearing additional reflective gear and equipping your bike 
with reflectors or lights also increases your visibility to others. 
Improve your bike safety knowledge and join us at our 
upcoming education and safety events.

With the expansion of student housing near UCI, more residents 
and their guests will be traveling between their accommodations 
and the campus. To support this influx, a new traffic signal at 
the intersection of California Avenue and Arroyo Drive is being 
developed. Once completed, this signal will replace the current 
four-way stop, enhancing pedestrian safety and improving traffic 
flow in the area. Stay informed about the project’s progress 
through updates posted on our current projects webpage.

Our knowledgeable passport office staff are here to assist you 
in preparing for upcoming international travel! Visit us at the Go 
Abroad Fair in the Student Center on Thursday, November 16, 
from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and learn about your passport’s 
requirements and how to prepare for an upcoming passport 
appointment. The US Department of State’s current processing 
times are 7-10 weeks for routine services and 3-5 weeks 
for expedited services. Schedule an appointment at the UCI 
Passport Office today!

The National Association of Fleet Administrators (NAFA) has 
recognized UCI’s Transportation and Distribution Services 
again in the nationwide Green Fleet Awards! Our T&DS Fleet 
Services Unit is one of only two Universities in the top 20 
awardees, placing 12th in all of North America. The Green 
Fleet Awards recognizes government and commercial fleets in 
their implementation of sustainable practices and solutions in 
their operations. We are honored to be recognized for another 
year and continue to explore new opportunities to enhance our 
University’s sustainable fleet efforts.

UCI has been recognized as a Platinum-level Bike Friendly 
University (BFU) by the League of American Bicyclists. This is 
the University’s second consecutive platinum-level designation, 
and we have maintained BFU status for 12 years in a row! 
The program acknowledges higher education institutions that 
establish efforts to support the bicycling community through 
engineering, encouragement, education, enforcement, and 
evaluation/planning. We are proud to maintain this title and 
continue to evaluate new ways to support our community.

Join us in the annual UCI Clash of the Cans food drive through 
December 14! You can join the fight against hunger by making 
a monetary donation to the Orange County Food Bank or by 
dropping off your non-perishable goods at any of the donation 
bin locations on campus and the UCI Medical Center to support 
the UCI Basic Needs Center. Your generous contributions will 
go a long way in funding nourishing meals for impoverished 
Orange County families and ensuring UCI students have their 
basic needs secured. Show your Anteater pride and join the fight 
against hunger!

Our T&DS Distribution Team is excited to announce the 
relaunch of our UCI business mail delivery notification system. 
Departments can now receive real-time delivery updates 
for their UCI mail via text (SMS) or email. Sign up for this 
convenient and complimentary service by contacting Distribution 
Services. Our team continues to explore additional innovative 
technology to provide streamlined and efficient mail services for 
our campus departments.
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